
              

We are pleased to write this reference letter for The Henderson Company. 
Two years ago we hired Chaz and his team off the recommendation of our 
Architect on Retainer Jim Cervone. They constructed 3 new greens and 
installed over a thousand yards of cart path. We found the Entire 
Henderson staff to be very knowledgeable, professional, and co-operative 
throughout the entire construction process. In addition, after 
construction completion, they have been responsive and thorough in 
addressing any minor issues associated with the project. 

We look forward to using the Henderson Company in the future. 

We would recommend the Henderson Company to you without hesitation. 

Paul Schell 

Golf Course Director 

Lake Shore Country Club 

5950 Lake Shore Drive 

Erie Pennsylvania 

(814) 838-7200  

  


